
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 15, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Paul Michlig 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
American Engineering Testing, Inc. 
550 Cleveland Avenue 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55114 
 
SUBJECT:  LICENSE NOTIFICATION 
 
By email dated March 9, 2020, you provided copies of leak tests of portable gauges which were 
recently acquired by American Engineering Testing, Inc., under NRC Materials License  
No. 22-20271-01, Amendment Number 29.  Please be advised that your notification does not 
require a modification to your existing material license. The documentation that you submitted, 
along with your request, is very important and should be retained as part of your records.  Your 
records may be reviewed during your next routine inspection.  
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

       
 

Casey Alldredge, Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch 
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